
RE-OPENING 
Monday, April 5, 2021 

6 ft 

We encourage all visitors to follow the following guidelines: 

 

   Keep 6 ft distance    Wear a mask when 
   from others     social distancing not possible 
 
 
 
 
   Wash your hands    Stay home if you feel sick 
   regularly      & contact a doctor 

West Milford municipal offices will be re-opening 

to the public on Monday, April 5th, 2021.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation in 
our efforts to keep our community safe.  


